
From: Lacey Oldenburg [laceyoldenburg@homerknights.org] 
To: Abbie Uhl [abbieuhl@homerknights.org], Joey Lefdal [joeylefdal@homerknights.org] 
Subject: Resignation 

Sent: Thu 4/10/2025 3:06 PM GMT-05:00 

Importance: Normal 
Joey and Abbie, 
               It’s time to write my official resignation letter. I have loved my time at Homer. It is 
where I fell in love with education and started my journey. As you know, I am not returning 
next year as I have accepted a teaching position at the Omaha Nation School in Macy, 
Nebraska. This is not goodbye as my  
daughters will continue to attend school at Homer. Thank you for the guidance and 
knowledge you have given me. It’s bittersweet to leave but I am so excited for this portion 
of my journey! 
 
Thank you for the memories! 
Lacey Oldenburg  


